
Glenwood Special Meeting – September 12, 2022, 6:30 p.m.

Pursuant to IC 5-14-1.5-5, a special meeting was called by the Glenwood Town Council. The meeting was held at the town hall at 217 N. Main Street, Glenwood, IN. 

Dennis Richardson, Council President, declared a quorum and called the special meeting to order. Other officers present were Jo Temple, Council Vice President; David Miller, Council Member; and Mary M. Richardson, Clerk-Treasurer. 
The purpose of said meeting was to gather information for the sale of real estate.
Geoffrey Wesling provided the Council with information regarding the process for selling town property.
A motion was made by Jo Temple and seconded by Denny Richardson to obtain written sealed bids for the property at 206 W. State Street to be opened at 7:00 p.m. at the October 11, 2022 town council meeting with the option to not accept any bids. Approval was unanimous.
Sealed bid must be submitted to Denny Richardson, Town of Glenwood Council President, 409 N. Main Street, Glenwood, Indiana 46133 or Post Office Box 205, Glenwood, Indiana 46133 to be received no later than 12:00 p.m. on October 11, 2022. 
Mary Richardson stated she will draft a notice for Geoffrey’s approval and send certified letters to all adjacent property owners.  David Miller stated he waived his right to a letter.  Mary will also post the notice on the town’s website and at the post office and town hall. 
There being no other business, a motion was made by Jo Temple and seconded by Dennis Richardson to adjourn the meeting. Approval was unanimous.
Mary M. Richardson, Clerk-Treasurer


